
 

 

Silverstone proceedings dismissed
 

On 30 September 2016, the Company announced that a confidential Deed of Settlement had been entered 
for resolution of the Silverstone proceedings, and that the Court had approved the settlement.  

All parties have now complied with the terms of the Deed, and the Court has now made orders formally 
dismissing the proceedings. 
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